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 Executive Committee Meeting
Minutes
August 7, 2018
Attending: Cathy Peterson, Henry Jessup, Carlin Anderson

The Patrons 2018-19 budget was reviewed line by line. We are keeping $5,000 reserved for the purchase of marching band sound equipment (as voted on by the membership last spring). The total cost of the equipment will be around $11-12,000. School funds/APS funds will cover the rest. Additionally, Mr. Jessup would like to purchase some covers for percussion instruments; he will price them and get back to us.
Cathy will put together a draft schedule of monthly Patrons meetings and run it by Mr. Jessup.

Marching band fees will remain the same as last year. Mr. Jessup will distribute the letter regarding the fees at band camp, if not sooner. The $50 band fee was also discussed.

Mr. Jessup will touch base with Maki Fife regarding marching band and concert uniforms. Marching band shoes will need to be ordered asap. The boys kept their tuxes from last year, rather than returning them to the school (with the exception of the seniors).

If last year has been closed out, Mr. Jessup will enter the new students in Charms, so that he and we can begin emailing all the students through Charms. Until they are entered in Charms, we will continue to email the new students separately.

Mr. Jessup is finalizing the marching band calendar and will have it ready to distribute at tomorrow’s Meet and Greet. The calendar will be the same as the draft calendar we received last year, with additional rehearsals on Wed., Sept. 26 and Wed., Oct. 10. Cathy will email him the Patrons FAQs for his edits. The FAQs will also be distributed tomorrow.

Tag Day – To save money and time, there will be no plastic bags or envelopes this year, just the brochures. Carlin will send Mr. Jessup an electronic version of the brochure so he can review it and ask Mr. Nader and Ms. Long for their edits.
Parents are signing up for meals during band camp. Sign-ups are going slowly. The Patrons may need to spend some money on food for band camp. Cathy and Debbie are available to be there to help with the meals each day.
Wakefield HS Band Patrons 


1325 S. Dinwiddie St.


Arlington, VA  22206




















